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                        FALL FLUSHING WILL BEGIN ON 

 

             OCTOBER 28, 2024 – NOVEMBER 01, 2024. 

 

      FLUSHING WILL BE BETWEEN THE HOURS OF  

                            

                             9:00 AM & 3:00 PM 

 

PLEASE FLUSH OUT YOUR SERVICE LINE FOR 5 – 10 

MINUTES BEFORE USING. 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

North Raynham Water District 

P.O. Box I 

Raynham, Ma. 02767 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


